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6/28/2023

Rotary Club of WF Downtown
PO Box 4728
Wichita Falls, TX 76308-0728

Dear Rotary Club of WF Downtown,

On behalf of the Northwest Texas Council, Boy Scouts of America we would like to thank you
for your generous contribution of $2000 that we have put towards a new pool vaccum. Because
of your generosity, we can continue to offer our support to all youth and the programs we have
set in place.

We accomplished a lot in 2022. Our youth membership grew 26% from 2021 to 2022 and our
council ranked top 10 in the NATION! We are thrilled that our ScoutReach unit members grew
in the last few years from 10 to over 200 scouts. These units are comprised of youth in
underserved areas of the 12 counties we serve. Also, in 2022, 16 scouts earned the prestigious
rank of Eagle Scout! At Camp Perkins, we installed a new Rifle Range pavilion, and had over
1,500 scout visitors. Lastly, the Council building has been renovated. We repainted the inside
and outside, replaced the flooring, and set up a new wall fixture for the Scout Shop.

We look forward to recruiting even more new youth in 2023. Our council will host many
activities this year: Merit Badge College at MSU, Spring and Fall Cub ‘N Pals, OA Fall Ordeal,
and Fall Camporee. Because of your trust and support, we can continue to offer our program to
the young boys and girls throughout the North Texas area. Thank you for investing in those
youth, as we strive to make them the leaders of tomorrow.

Sincerely%/‘/

Greg Brownfield
Scout Executive/CEQ
Northwest Texas Council

*The Northwest Texas Council of Boy Scouts of America (Tax ID No. 75-0800620) is 501(c)(3) tax-
exempt organization as recognized by the Internal Revenue Service. No goods or services, in whole or in
part, were provided in exchange for your contribution(s), therefore, the full amount of your contribution is
tax-deductible. This letter is provided by the Northwest Texas Council of Boy Scouts of America to
express our gratitude and to comply with the rules and regulations promulgated by the Internal Revenue
Service. Please retain this letter with your tax records. *
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